
Dear Travel Partner,  
 

Due to the evolving COVID-19 situation, PAL and the Philippine Government have issued 
precautionary measures, mandatory protocols and requirements for travelers. For 
passengers in international flights to the Philippines, please be guided on new arrival and 
quarantine procedures in Manila, Cebu, and Clark. 
 

We encourage all passengers to follow the guide, register in advance and pre-book their 
hotels as necessary to avoid any inconvenience and experience faster processing upon 
arrival.    
 
Please follow the below link for full and up to date details of entry requirements to the 
Philippines  
 
https://www.philippineairlines.com/en/ph/home/covid-19/arrivingintheph 
 
Philippine Airlines 
www.philippineairlines.com 
  

 
 

✈                                   Airbus A350 Virtual Tour 
 

https://www.philippineairlines.com/en/ph/home/covid-19/arrivingintheph
http://www.philippineairlines.com/
http://bit.ly/PAL_A350

